Kristen Mueller

From: pwmanager@uctx.gov

Sent: Thursday, May 20, 2021 1:28 PM

To: ccox6@wm.com; customersrvc@w.c

Cc: pwdirector@uctx.gov; pwinspector@uctx.gov

Subject: Alley Closed 5-24-21 to 6-6-21

Attachments: SKM_C450i21052013190.pdf; Castle Climb Trash Letter.docx
Chris,

Attached is a map showing the houses that will be affected by our alley approach construction. Inside the highlighted
area on the map are the addresses that will be affected. | also attached the door hanger we handed out this morning to
notify the residents.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Matthew Otte

Project Manager
City of Universal City
(210) 658-5364




